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Philippe Gilliéron is now one of the Swiss data protection experts
selected by OneTrust Dataguidance
Wilhelm Gilliéron Attorneys Corp. is pleased to inform you that Philippe Gilliéron has been appointed on the list of Swiss data protection
experts  retained by OneTrust  Dataguidance,  with  a  first  contribution related to  the risks  related to  data  transfer  to  Switzerland as  a
result of the the Schrems II ruling, and others to come.
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